
 

Judy Pulice 
1620 Valwood Parkway, Suite 115,  
Carrollton TX 75006 
 
Dear Judy, 
 
The Community Alliance for Sport Safety is pleased to enter our request to be considered a partner in 
our joint effort to insure sport safety and injury prevention for high school student athletes. 
 
We affirm you Safe School principles and all of the wonderful work you are doing. 
 
Since 1999, first as the Gridiron Alliance and now as the Community Alliance for sport safety we have 
concentrated organizational efforts on: 1) reaching out to injured student athletes and family members 
and, 2) working to improve safety in sports.  
 
Currently we are planning national educational initiatives that address issues that confront today’s 
athletes. 
 
The Board of the Community Alliance look forward to working collaboratively with you, the staff of 
NATA, and NATA members all over the USA. 
 
Warm regards, 
 
Dr. Don Grossnickle,  
Co-founder, for the Board Community Alliance for Sport Safety 
1253 S Walnut Arlington Heights, IL. 60005 
http://www.ca4ss.com 608-415-7489 dgrossnick@aol.com 
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